
From: gjgrimm@mindspring.com [mailto:gjgrimm@mindspring.com]  

Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 2:47 PM 
To: Miroo Desai 

Subject: Re: SW FEIR/City Council Meeting/CHANGE OF DATE 

 
Hello Miroo, 
  
Hope all is going well in your preparation for the September 6 Council meeting. Is the EIR certification 
definitely on that agenda at this time?  
  
From the email thread below, Mr. Bryant indicated that the S-W Study session would be scheduled first, 
and the FEIR consideration would be considered later. This order of consideration does not seem best. 
As a number of people will probably be attending the FEIR certification consideration, and undoubtedly 
will be shorter than the study session, a time certain seems important. Further, action on the FEIR should 
go first as that action will undoubtedly have implications for the study session. This was the order these 
items were considered at the Planning Commission meeting, and it seemed to go well. 
  
Thanks for your consideration. 
  
Gary Grimm & Ann Holsberry 
1420 45th St., #32 
Emeryville 
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